
Dear Families,

Our district values your feedback! Ross MS is excited to invite you to participate in our
Family Survey. We are currently surveying families in order to gain insight into your
perception of our school and district effectiveness. To help us learn how to make your
child’s schooling experience as positive and beneficial as possible, we need your
feedback.

The survey shouldn’t take more than a few minutes to complete and will be a valuable
source of information for us as we work to make improvements in our school and district.
Families should take the survey focusing on the experience of their eldest child.

You may complete the survey online between Monday, October 7th and Friday, October
18th using a computer, tablet, or smartphone by visiting the site

http://surveys.panoramaed.com/nisd/Ros043

We thank you in advance for your thoughtful responses. If you have any questions about
the survey administration, please don’t hesitate to contact Ms. Vela our Head Counselor
at 210-397-6375.

Thank you,
Sul Ross Middle School

http://surveys.panoramaed.com/nisd/Ros043

